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Dear Professor Campbell:

I was happy to receive your letter,
and glad to get some news of O.U., and
of course, the message from Professor
Harris.

I delayed answering your letter
because I thought I would have the material
you wanted typed up before this time -
it seems that first one thing and then
another caused the delay. However, here
it is finally - at least I hope this is
what you want -- no charge — glad to do
it.

I'm still in the Secretary's Office,
and really it is a mad house around here --
we are so busy since Congress is in session.
However, we're right in the middle of things.,
so its all very exciting.

Best regards, and if I can be of any
further service, don't hesitate to let
me know. And if this isn't the right
article, let me know that too.

Sincerely#

9J	 2.,


